
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In order to mark and celebrate the school’s official opening exactly 50 years 

ago this month (in September 1973), we are holding a special SJB Fun Day on 

Saturday 23rd September from 1pm to 3pm in the school grounds. 

All are welcome to what should be a fun event, with activities for kids of all 

ages- as well as a BBQ, tea/coffee stall and tuck shop to ensure all in the family 

can find something to eat and drink on the day. 

TOMBOLA APPEAL 
As part of the day, we will have our ever-popular Tombola stall, and at this 

time we are asking for donations from parents to support this. If you are able 

to donate any of the items below then please just drop them into the school 

office at a convenient time: 

✓ Candles 
✓ Alcohol 
✓ Gift Sets 
✓ Books 
✓ Games 
✓ Soap Sets 

 
Any donations welcome, no matter how wacky or random! 


